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9th November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
To celebrate how well students have settled into high school, we have made arrangements for a 
company to bring UV Dodgeball into school on Thursday, 18th November.  
 
Students will need to come to school dressed in their PE kit. They can wear other additional 
items over their kit to keep warm however school items are preferred. They must only wear 
school PE kit when participating in the activity.  
 
Children will be taken out a form group at a time, and will then be in lesson for the remainder of 
the day. Students will be told in advance when they need to be in the sports hall.  
 
I am sure the day will be lots of fun for both students and staff. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

E Bailey 

 

Miss E Bailey 
Head of Year 7 
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